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Q. Reference: Application

Now that the rate mitigation plan has been announced, when does Hydro expect to file its next

General Rate Application?

A. As noted in Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s (“Hydro”) most recent general rate application
(“GRA”) update,* with the details of the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador’s rate
mitigation plan finalized, Hydro continues to prepare to file its next GRA in the second half of

2025. Hydro's next quarterly GRA update is due on September 30, 2024.

1 “Quarterly Update — Items Impacting the Delay of Hydro’s Next General Rate Application,” Newfoundland and Labrador
Hydro, July 2, 2024.



